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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed subcommittee substitute directs the Department of Public Safety to provide travel 

reimbursement to any of its employees who are dispatchers whose primary job location is 

modified as a result of consolidation of dispatch locations or centers made by the Department 

after January 1, 2020.   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3265, upon review by the Dept. of Public Safety, is determined to have an estimated annual 

cost of $425,000 annually. According to the agency: 

 

There are 33 dispatchers that will be reassigned. They will drive approximately 3,043 more 

miles a day than they currently drive. With a 5 day work week, working approx. 49 weeks a year 

multiplied by the current mileage allowance would be approx. $425,000 a year.     

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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